
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Michael. Deputy Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Gough & Mrs Taylor. 

 

  
 
 

Y5 Anderton Centre  
 

         
 

Our Year 5 children attended the Anderton 

Centre last weekend and had a fantastic time 

taking part in activities such as tree climbing, 

stand up paddle boards, canoeing, bush-craft, 

survival and archery. The weather was 

glorious and the children did our school proud! 

 

Y1 Manchester Aerodrome 

 
Our Year 1 pupils had a fabulous time this 

week on their day trip to Manchester Airport 

Aerozone. They enjoyed experiencing all areas 

and stages in an airport from check in and 

baggage handling, to waving the paddles on 

the runway to communicate with the pilot!  

All the children had a wonderful time and we 

are proud of them representing our school. 

 

Holidays in term-time 
 

A reminder that in accordance with the 

School’s Attendance Policy and the Local 

Authority’s Code of Conduct, holidays in term 

time cannot be authorised. 

 

You could receive an Educational Penalty 

Notice if your child falls within one or more of 

these categories within a 12-week period: 

 

● 10 sessions (5 days) of unauthorised 

absence with under 90% attendance. 

● 20 sessions (10 days) of unauthorised 

absence.  

● persistently arriving late for school after the 

close of registration. 

If you have any concerns about your child’s 

attendance or you are experiencing any 

difficulties, please contact Mrs Taylor. 

 

 
 

Forest School Club Cancellation 
 

Please note that there will be no Forest School 

Extra-curricular club running on Wednesday 

21st June. 

 

Y6 Bikeability 
 

A reminder that Year 6 will take part in 

Bikeability from Monday 3rd to Thursday 6th 

July.  All the children who have signed up for 

it need to bring in their bikes on the Monday, 

and they will be required every day. Please let 

the class teachers know if you would like to 

store your child’s bike in school overnight. 

 

Fledglings Nursery 

 
A reminder that on Friday 23rd June, 

Fledglings and Reception children will be 

having a visit from Allday’s Farm.  

 
Top tips for talking 

Talk about things as they are happening; 

everyday activities provide wonderful learning 

opportunities (e.g. naming food items as you 

unpack the shopping or describing what you 

are doing). 

 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward are Y1P with 98.1% and Y4H and Y6K 

both with 99%.   

 

Upcoming Reminders 

 
Monday 19th June – Wednesday 21st June 

– Y6 Residential trip to Boreatton Park. 

Wednesday 21st June – No Forest School 

Extra-curricular club. 

Friday 23rd June – Fledglings and Reception 

Allday’s Farm visit in school. 

Tuesday 27th June – Sports Day & Family 

Picnic. 

Tuesday 27th June – All Extra-Curricular 

clubs cancelled today. 

 

School dinners – we will be on Week 3 next 

week (the menu is available to view on our 

website). 


